QUEST UPDATE!
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Dear Parent,

This week your child has been working hard in QUEST learning about Personal Safety and  
Being Separated from My Group


Together we have learned: 

· Three steps to follow if separated from a group

· Who “helpful people” are in cities,  shops, museums, parks and recreational areas

· How to approach a “helpful person” to get assistance.

You can help your child learn more at home by:

· Discussing the safety strategies below with your child before school field trips or family outings:  

1. Use your cell phone to call a parent or family member.
2. Stay in the same place for five to ten minutes – Usually people from the group will come looking for a student as soon as they notice that the student is missing.  

3. Find a helpful person – When students are inside a building, helpful people are often employees who work in the building.  They might be working a cash register, taking admission tickets or sitting behind a desk.  When students are outside, helpful people are usually in an office or building in the park or recreational area.  Sometimes helpful people wear uniforms, like policemen, camp rangers or store security personnel.

4. Let the helpful person know you are separated from your group – Helpful people will usually have some way of finding a group of people.  Sometimes they will use a loud speaker or telephone to find a student’s group.

Thanks for your help!  

